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Worship Reflection 
Farmers have an important job and play a vital role in ensuring 

we all have food to eat. Like many things, farming has changed 

over time. As we learn more about sustainability, and as 

technology improves so will the ways we farm. 

God of plenty, 

We celebrate the beauty of the harvest. We delight in 

the systems and structures that exist, allowing us to feel 

the benefit of food security.  Help us to improve these 

systems, to share the manna you provide, as we work to 

end hunger, achieve food security with improved 

nutrition, and promote sustainable agriculture. 

Amen.  

Birthdays this week 

Happy birthday this week to: Ava Hooton & Ciaran Lester 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photographs 

Tempest came in yesterday and took individual 

photographs and class ones. They will be lovely 

as we did them in the garden. At the moment 

we do have a number of children isolating so  

Tempest have kindly agreed to pop back next 

Wednesday afternoon for a very short session 

to mop up those that missed it. We will do 

sibling groups next time they are in as it was 

difficult to do with the separate bubbles.  

However, we did manage to do it for all those 

who had siblings in Year 6 as it was the last 

opportunity. 

Welfare position 

At the end of term Mrs Wadsworth one of our 

welfare ladies will be retiring so we have a 

position advertised on our website at the 

moment. It is a wonderful opportunity for 

someone to join our lovely staff team. Please 

follow the link below for details. 

Welfare position. 

Thank you 

The final total for the sponsored jog was 

£3,861.  The last jog raised £951 so you can see 

why we are so bowled over. Your generosity 

has made us quite ambitious for what we could 

achieve together. We would love some kind of 

outdoor classroom on the field that could be 

multi functional. For example, a reading café at 

lunchtime, a place to work on garden, eco and 

science projects, a base for pre school, and 

Children’s Club and Holiday Club on nice days, a 

place to serve refreshments at field events. I 

am going to try and raise money from grants 

too. It may take some time but it is good to 

dream big.  Thank you again for your amazing 

support. 

Mrs Gallagher 

 

 

 

 

Clothes Bank 
Please remember the clothes bank at school if 

you are having a clear out of old clothes, shoes 

bags etc in the near future.  We receive money 

for the school from any donations. 

 

Levy Fund 

We are still accepting voluntary donations of £10 

per family for the Levy fund.  Thank you. 

 

 

Lunch menu next week – Week 3  

 

 

https://www.st-marymagdalen.lancs.sch.uk/home/jobs
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Merit Winners – Congratulations this week to; 

Year R Lola Mongan 
 

For always being kind and helpful to everyone in class. 

Harry Scholes For making great observations about our ducks as they grew up. 

Year 1 Sennen Dawson For always being a responsible and reliable helper in class. 

Poppy Bolton Excellent work when making up our own rhymes 

Year 2  Charlie Mattison For working hard and making big improvements with addition 

Lyla Mountford For always working hard and giving maximum effort in every 

subject 

Year 3  Leisel Doherty For creating a super fact file all about The Romans 

Lingyi Zhou For working hard, answering well and having a positive attitude 

to learning 

 Finn McMullan For super hard work in Maths! 

Year 4 Rio Haigh For writing super reflective prayers during R.E 

Scarlett Holmes For always being a kind friend to others 

Year 5  William Walker For encouraging and motivating others during our Science 

experiment 

Henry Burgess For showing enthusiasm throughout our Dance lesson with 

Louise. 

Year 6  Oliver Parkinson For amazing contributions to numeracy and literacy, an all-

round super star 

Maisie Warbrick For showcasing and sharing her gymnastics talent with the class 

in P.E. 

 

 


